

Dear P.S. 29 Parents and Guardians,

On Thursday, October 31, 2024, P.S. 29 will have Halloween Activities for students throughout the day. Children will be allowed to wear their costumes to school, if they choose to. Your child's safety is our first concern so we ask that you guide their selection of costumes and accessories in a manner that will allow them to comfortable work and learn throughout the day, as well as be able to independently use the restroom.

Students are not permitted to wear masks while inside the building, and Halloween weapon accessories of any kind are not allowed, including:









Thank you for your cooperation!

